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Dear Lodge Members, 
 

 We hope you can join us on Wednesday, Oct. 4th for our lodge 

meeting being held at the earlier time of 6:30 pm as we will 

recognize Italian Heritage Month with a light supper of pizza 

and salad, and with Italian Stories. To help defray some of the 

supper expenses, a $5 fee will be collected at the meeting. 

(As you know, cost of food has increased significantly.) 

Please call Steve at 781-769-7865 if you are attending so we 

can estimate the number of pizzas needed. Please Reply by 

Sept. 9th. 

 

 In addition to supper, please bring any Italian or family 

memorabilia that you could share with the lodge members at 

the October meeting. Members can relate their personal story 

about the item (s) at the microphone and/or display them on 

available tables. We will all learn more about being Italian and 

learn more about each other as well. We hope several 

members will participate in this cultural activity. 

 

 Marie Difraia and the committee members did a fabulous job 

with making Norwood Day successful!! Marie will give a 

summary of the event at the meeting. A huge shoutout of 

thanks for all the work and stamina put into this community 

day—from obtaining raffle prizes to staffing our booth in the 

humidity and heat of the day.  It was also an excellent 

publicity event for our lodge. 

 

 Steve and Toni are looking into options for planning a 100th 

Lodge Anniversary/Holiday party in December. More details 

coming about that at the October meeting. 

 

 Looking forward to seeing as many 

members at this meeting.   

      

         Happy, healthy, autumn!  
      

 

        Steve J. Eosco, President 

 

OFFICERS 2023—2025 

President: Steven J.  Eosco 

Vice-pres.: Nick Campagna, Jr. 

Past president: George Franco 

Orator:  Toni Eosco 

Secretary: Kathy Scarpone 

Fin. Secretary: Andy Ciarletta 

Financial Treasurer: Frank Bilotta 

Trustee: Marie Difraia 

Trustee: Brenda Marchand 

Trustee: Annette O’Shea 

Trustee:  Pat Russo 

Trustee:  Tony Scavotto 
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Bettie Lasden & George Sabatini 

Sentinel:  Winnie Carfagno 

Chaplain: Joyce McCabe 
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